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Mr. T. J. Long, Citief~

Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
'230 Peachtree Street NW, Suite 818
Atlanta,GA 30303

Subject: 50-302/76-9

Dear Mr. Long:

In reference to your inspection 76-9, conducted by your
inspectors at the Crystal River Unit #3 facility, we

O, find no areas in your reports that contain proprietary
information.

Very truly yours,

J. Rodgers.

Assistant Vice President

JTR/nm

cc: M. H. Kleinman
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